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starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be next week, on Sunday, January 12th, 

at 1230 PM.  This is a great opportunity to find out who we are as a 

church, and to find out what your next step should be.  Lunch and 

childcare are provided. Sign up in the Come Section of the Information 

Center. 

more congo sponsorships available 

There are still many children who could use help! Congo is one of the 

bottom 8 countries for malnutrition and three out of four people have no 

access to clean water. If you are interested in helping us sponsor the 

children living in Congo, please stop by the table in the lobby! 

kid’s ministry tune-up 

We had a great volunteer training in August and it’s time for a little tune-

up. Mark your calendars for Monday, January 27th, to gather and review 

why we do things the way we do and to look forward at plans for Kid’s 

Ministry 2014. More info to follow but, for now, save the date! 

baptism 

Baptism is an important step in a believer’s walk with Christ. Our next 

Baptism Gathering is Sunday, February 9th. We ask that you come to a 

class a few weeks prior to talk about the meaning of baptism, on January 

26th, during second service. If you are interested in being baptized, sign 

up in the Grow Section of the Information Center. 

opportunities to serve 

We have opportunities to serve in the Kid’s Wing! Specific needs include 

an elementary small group leader, on an every other week rotation, 

during first gathering and volunteers who are available to sub in 

elementary or nursery for either gathering. If you’re interested in 

learning more about hot you can help, sign up on the “I Want to Serve” 

sheet at the Information Center. 
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